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__________________________________________________________________
MEMO

To: Parents/Guardians, Staff and Students

From: Scott Hepworth, Principal & Marlina Ballantyne, Vice Principal

Date: September 24, 2020

Subject:  Level 3 status update
_________________________________________________________________________________

Dear Parents/Guardians, Staff and Students

After our review of the Re-open Plan and consultation with community, staff and school division, Gordon Denny Community School will be continuing with Level 3 with morning and afternoon cohorts until further notice.  The feedback from parents, students and staff is that the cohort model is satisfying both the safety and educational needs of students based on the lower staff to student ratios at this time.  We will continue to monitor the situation as we progress into cold and flu season and continue to do our best to balance the need for safety with the academic needs of our students. Please be patient with us and continue to communicate your needs during these unprecedented times.
Respectfully,

Scott Hepworth and Marlina Ballantyne

Gordon Denny Community School


Bag Service #7300                                       Phone (306) 425-2997


La Ronge, Sask.   S0J 1L0                          Fax     (306) 425-2266


            E-mail: gordondennycommunityschool@nlsd113.ca


Principal:   Scott Hepworth			      Vice Principal:  Marlina Ballantyne


Coordinator:  Shelly Lobb		                     School Secretary:  Margie Weflen











